January 27, 2016

Dear Ze-Mao Gong,

Science Editor of World Journal of Gastroenterology

As a native English speaker, I confirm the revisions made during the professional editing
Process. .

Sincerely yours,
Oren Shibolet MD
Director of the Liver Unit, Department of Gastroenterology

Tel-Aviv Sourasky Medical Center and Tel-Aviv University

6 Weizman St. Tel-Aviv 64239, Israel. orensh@tasmc.health.gov.il

Office: +972-3-6973984
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